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Dear Sir I understand that a planning application has been submitted for a change of use for a building at High
Normanby.
I would like to support this application as what was a derelict site is now tidy and well cared for.  I believe the
company is the Gibbon brothers, although I do not know them they have certainly changed the appearance of
what was a rusty building which was ready to collapse.  I pass the site several times a week and I have never
seen their vehicles causing any problem with the access to the main road.   It is a pity they cannot change the
appearance of the other building adjacent to it which is another eyesore.  I understand that they employ several
men and apprentices so I feel that this business should be allowed to stay.

Yours sincerely

Madge McQue

Ramsdale Mill,
Fylingdales,
Whitby
YO22 4QN
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